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The Black Friendly Group
is a support group for
black people with learning
difficulties. The Black
Friendly Group made a
video about what life is
like for them. They
thought about their own
lives. They found out
about what has
happened to black
people in the past.

They found out that:

Telling it ourselves

What has happened to black people has not been written down. 
Black people told stories to help them remember.

Black people feel that they are still left out. They are left out
because they are black and because they have learning difficulties.

Black people need services and supporters who understand how
they feel. 


